
November 3, 2014 

 

Once again I want to express appreciation to you for the Milford Water Company’s contributions 

in granting property rights and cash gifts to this important community project.  

  

Over the next year or so the Upper Charles Trail Committee will be finishing its work. The Parks 

and Recreation Dept. along with Friends of the Trail (a 501(c)3 non- profit volunteer 

organization) are now, and will continue to be, responsible for the care and maintenance of the 

Trail. We trust the positive and cooperative relationship that has been developed between the 

Water Co. and the Town will continue. 

  

Sincerely, 

Reno DeLuzio, Chairman 

Milford upper Charles Trail Committee 

 


